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Norfolk County Sheriff Patrick McDermott Selected for National 
Inaugural Jail Administration Course 

 
DEDHAM – Norfolk County Sheriff Patrick McDermott announced today that he was selected as one of 15 
sheriffs from across the nation to participate in the inaugural session of the National Sheriffs’ Institute-II 
(NSI-II) Jail Administration course hosted by the National Institute of Corrections (NIC) and Major County 
Sheriffs of America (MCSA). The recently developed course brings sheriffs together to highlight best 
practices in leading a correctional facility.   

“As Sheriff, I have made it a priority to ensure that every aspect of the Norfolk County House of Correction 
operates under the highest level of professional excellence,” said Sheriff McDermott. “I am grateful that the 
MCSA and NIC recognize this commitment and look forward to working with my colleagues from across the 
United States to ensure that we continue to be a leader in providing the highest standard of care and 
custody for justice involved individuals.” 

The course, which will be held in Medford in October, will cover a variety of topics, including the role of 
sheriffs as both leaders in their facilities and their role in the community; the legal implications of operating 
a correctional facility; and assessing and planning for improvements in correctional facilities.  
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